
TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of the multicultural communities of Victoria draws to the attention of the House:
Our immense concern about the devastating effects that violence against women and
children in their homes is having on our communities.

Family violence does not discriminate on the basis of geography, ethnicity or culture. It
affects all of our communities.

We the undersigned wish to advise the House that we believe that all forms of family
violence are unacceptable. As a society family violence should never be tolerated or ignored
and perpetrators should be held accountable for their actions.

Victims of family violence should be better protected from abuse, intervention orders
respected and if breached; appropriate and timely action should be taken.

We therefore ask the House to: Take action to review the use and effectiveness of

intervention orders, whether the intervention orders available to the courts are adequate to
provide protection for victims of family violence and whether the responses to breaches of
intervention orders are appropriate.
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